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Adjustment of spare parts and aftermarket prices 

 

The generally troubled situation in our surrounding world has driven cost 
increases for components, products, shipping and more. In addition to this, a 
high inflation. 

We have now made the necessary price adjustments effective from 1st of March 
2023. The new prices have been introduced in our Webshop and our business 
system. 

During the year, we will follow the development and continuously, at frequent 
intervals, make the necessary price adjustments. Of course, with continued focus 
and striving to be able to offer you good products at favourable prices. 

 

 
 

If You have any questions or want to give us feedback, please mail us at 
support@wedholms.se 

 

Best regards, 

Wedholms AB 


